
From: Jody McEachran [mailto:jmceachran@norfolkpower.on.ca]  
Sent: March 7, 2013 11:39 AM 
To: BoardSec 
Cc: Marc Abramovitz 
Subject: EB-2012-0151 
 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto ON M4P 1E4 
 
Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re:      Norfolk Power Distribution Inc. 

EB-2012-0151 
Final Submission of VECC 

 
On January 28, 2013 Norfolk submitted its reply submission in the above noted proceeding.  On 
February 28, 2013 Norfolk received the final submission of VECC.  Norfolk does not have any 
issues with the timing or content of VECC’s submission and is prepared to proceed with the 
application.     
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jody McEachran  
Interim President & CEO 
Norfolk Power Inc 
519.426.4440 x2264 
 
This message and accompanying data may contain information that is 
confidential 
and subject to legal privilege. If you are not the intended recipient you are 
notified that any use, dissemination, distribution or copying of this message 
or 
data is prohibited. If you have received this e-mail message in error, please 
notify us immediately and erase all copies of the message and attachments. 
This 
e-mail, and any attachments, may contain views or opinions that are those of 
the 
sender and not necessarily the views or opinions of Norfolk Power. 
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